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14th October 2024 
 
 
 
Dear Parents/Carers  
 

Re: Ten Pin Bowling Year 8/9  
Strikes Bowling, Kings Lynn – Thursday 24th October 
 

I am writing to you to inform you that the PE department are running a trip to Strikes Bowling in Kings Lynn on Thursday 
24th October. We will leave via coach from TNHA at 3.20pm and expect to return around 6.30pm. Students should meet 
at the sportshall at 3.10pm. 
 

Students can bring a change of clothes to change into before leaving the academy.  Please note that trainers are needed 
for the bowling alley. They may also bring a small amount of money should they wish to buy food.  
 

The trip is limited to 24 students and therefore we will conduct a drawing of names for fairness.  Those successful in 
obtaining a place will be informed on Friday of this week.  Please complete consent form below and return to me by 
Thursday 17th October. The cost of the trip is £9 and is payable via the MCAS app if successful in the ballot.  
 

If you have any questions, please contact me via Email: Sam.Bristow@attrust.org.uk   
  
Kind regards 

 

Yours faithfully 

 
Mr. S. Bristow 
Head of Year 7 
------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 
Re: Ten Pin Bowling Year 8/9  
Strikes Bowling, Kings Lynn – Thursday 24th October 
 
I am happy for my child ……………………………………… (student name)  Year …….  to take part in the Strikes Bowling trip and 

understand that as numbers are limited there will be a draw to allocate places.  If successful payment of £9 will be paid 

via the MCAS app.   

I will make arrangements for the collection of my child upon return to the academy at 6.30pm     

I give permission for my child to walk home   

(please tick appropriate box) 
 
Signed ………………………………………………………………………. (parent/carer)         Date ……………………………………………………………… 

Please return to Mr. Bristow by Thursday 17th October to take part in the draw on Friday 18th October 2024 


